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Build a School Foundation Inc. 

Sept. 25, 2020 

Dear Encinitas Rotary Club, 

I am writing, on behalf of the Build a School Foundation Inc., to thank you for your generous 

donation of $7000 received on Sept. 25, 2020 

As you know, the Build a School Foundation Inc. is dedicated to improving the lives of 

underprivileged children though education. Your gift will provide us with much needed support 

to further our Vision “Build 100 School Globally by 2025” and bring improved educational 

infrastructures to the underserved children.  

We deeply appreciated your interest in the compassionate work of the foundation.  May your 

kindness bring a smile to your face and a blessing in your heart! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lily Thai 

VP of Operations/Finance 

 

The Build a School Foundation Inc. is a 501(c)(3) organization with Federal Tax ID 81-2295849.  Your 

contribution is tax deductible to the extend allowed by the law.  No goods or services were provided in 

exchange for this donation.  
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